
ETI UPDATE:  April 2022 – June 2022 
 
To all those who work in education, 
 
As we begin the last term of this academic year, we 
wanted to set out the themes which will guide our 
work during the period from April to June 2022. 
 
The themes for the work identified below are the focus of commissioned work from the 
Departments for whom we provide inspection services. 
 

  
Further details on each of the areas of our work listed above can be found here. 
 
If there is any additional area of your work which you would like us to see, please 
contact us and we will be happy to accommodate a district visit, schedule permitting. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this work, please contact the Inspection Services 
Team at eti@education-ni.gov.uk or on 028 9127 9726, or talk to your District 
Inspector.  

 

https://www.etini.gov.uk/sites/etini.gov.uk/files/publications/an-update-on-the-work-of-eti-additional-information_1.pdf
mailto:eti@education-ni.gov.uk

